
MINUTES
Date June 7 2010

Board Members:
President, Ron Goleno Events Coordinator, Pam Berry
V. P. Membership, DiAnn Rooney Social Chair, Dyan Walter
Secretary, John Milbauer Historian/Liaison, Virgil Berry
Treasurer, Vic Kremesec Web Master, Dick Brewster

President Ron Goleno called the meeting to order at 6:35pm.

Introductions

• DiAnn Introduced Guests : Bobby Damico, Jim & Mary Petit, and Randy & Sharon Dvorak

• New members as of the end of May:  Carol Amaral and John & Judy Gho

Reports

• Secretary: John announced the Minutes had been Emailed out and requested any corrections. 
The minutes were approved as distributed.

• Treasurer: Vic 

 The opening balance for June 1st, 2010 was $2230.57.

 Expenses for  May were $577.54

 Closing balance was $1855.03. 

• Membership: The Club currently has 88 vehicles. DiAnn reviewed the club new member Buddy 
Program.

• Web Master: Dick wasn’t present but Ron reviewed the club Website and the F11 key feature. 
He also reminded everyone about the picture of members with their cars. Tony M. pointed out 
how some future trip detail information wasn’t on the Website.

• Club Historian Virgil reminded that the next 2 meetings will be held at Kilaga’s Presentation 
Hall. He also mentioned the members’ pictures with cars. 

• Social Chair: Dyan wasn’t present but Vic covered for her and said she wanted to thank 
everyone for their help. He also reminded the club about the upcoming Rods & Relics



BBQ. Ron mentioned the judging contest.

• Events Coordinator: Pam requested that previous trips be reviewed. 

 John M reviewed the Ritz Carlton Tahoe trip. 

 John Gho reviewed the Thunder Hill race track trip.

 Ray Hanson reviewed the Reno Johnny Mathis trip.

• DiAnn Rooney presented the forthcoming Black Chasm car trip Scheduled for June 22.

• Tracy Gilman presented the Georgetown ride with picnic July 15th.

• Jack Orlove mentioned the planned Shriners Hospital visit Aug 7th.

• Dick Brewster will be sponsoring the Big Springs Gardens BBQ on Aug. 14 th.

• Kathy Mason covered the Quincy Dude Ranch visit scheduled for Sep. 14-15 th.

• Al Gilespie reviewed the plan for the Oregon Coast trip scheduled for Sep. 21-24th. 

• Dave Polson reviewed Ironstone Vineyards Concourse ‘d Elegance trip Sep. 25 th. 

• Virgil B. mentioned the Fort Bragg trip planned for Oct. 15-17 th.

New Business: Ron mentioned business cards for directors.

Meeting adjourned at 8:05pm. There were 48 members and 5 guests in attendance.


